
 

12th August 2020. 
 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
“Exchange Plaza”, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai-400051. 

BSE Limited, 
P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001. 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub.: Identification as Large Corporate. 
 
With reference to the captioned subject, please note that we are not a Large Corporate as per the 
applicability criteria prescribed under the circular no.SEBI/HO/DDHS/CIR/P/2018/144 dated 26th 
November 2018 issued by the Securities and Exchange Board of India. 
 
This is for your information. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Suzlon Energy Limited 

     
 
     Geetanjali S.Vaidya 

Company Secretary 
 


